
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
PROPOSED INCREASE IN SPEED LIMIT FOR 

A COUNTY ROAD 
Notice is here given that the Angelina County Commissioners will hold a 
public hearing, at 10:00 a.m., on Tuesday, April 22, 2025, at the Angelina 
County Commissioners Courtroom, which is located in the Angelina County 
Courthouse Annex at 211 East Shepherd, in Lufkin, Texas. 

Angelina County Commissioners, at this hearing, will consider and receive 
public comment on a proposal to increase the maximum legal and prudent 
speed limit, from thirty-five miles per hour to forty-five miles per hour, on the 
following county road or street:   

Old Diboll Highway, a county road which is approximately 1.9 miles in 
length and which is located on the west side of U.S. Highway 59 South, 
between the cities of Lufkin and Burke, in Precinct Number Four, in 
Angelina County, Texas. 

This public hearing is being held in accordance with the requirements of 
Section 251.152 of the Texas Transportation Code.  Public input concerning 
the proposed traffic regulation is encouraged and welcome at this hearing. 


